
March 19, 2020

Kitsumkalum Tempo Gas Bar Operations During Pandemic

During this time of COVID-19 pandemic, Kitsumkalum Tempo Gas Bar will be closing 
our doors to the public to follow the provincial health orders and recommendations.

The store will still be in operation 24/7, but with cautionary measures in place. 
Customers can use the window by the till to place orders and process payments for 
items in the store and in the kitchen. We hope this will allow us to keep serving you, 
our valued customers, and keep everyone healthy during these times of the 
Coronavirus

Best wishes,
Kitsumkalum Tempo Sta� & Management,
Kitsumkalum Tempo Gas Bar
14309 HWY 16 West, Terrace
T: 250-635-0017
E: Tempo@kitsumkalum.com
www.kitsumkalum.com/tempo/


